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Development Control Email: chris. watts@dtz.com
Planning Services Direct tel: 0203 296 3126
London Borough of Camden Direct fax: 0203 296 3100
Town Hall
Argyle Street Your ref: 2011/5373/INVALID
London WC1H 8ND

25 November 2011
Dear Sirs,

Northgate House, 67-69 Lincoln’s Inn Fields, London, WC2A 3JB

We write further to your letter dated 9 November 2011 in relation to the above change of use
application (ref. 2011/5373/INVALID), on behalf of the Queen Mary University of London (QMUL).

As requested, we provide the following information within the Planning Statement (now entitled
Planning Statement - incorporating other Supporting Statements) to ensure that the application is
complete:

Business Transport Assessment (Chapter 7);

Energy / Sustainability and Waste Statement (Chapter 8);
Crime Impact Assessment (Chapter 9); and
Pre-Application Consultation (Chapter 10).

We enclose 10 copies of the Planning Statement - incorporating other Supporting Statements.
We enclose 10 copies of the following revised drawings, which supersede those originally submitted:

Existing Basement Plan (drawing no. LIF/BF/01A);

Proposed Basement Plan (drawing no. LIF/BF/01B);

Existing Ground Floor Plan (drawing no. LIF/BF/02);

Proposed Ground Floor Plan (drawing no. LIF/GF/03);

Existing First Floor Plan (drawing no. LIF/1F/04A);

Proposed First Floor Plan (drawing no. LIF/1F/04B);

Existing and Proposed Second Floor Plan (drawing no. LIF/2F/05);
Existing and Proposed Third Floor Plan (drawing no. LIF/3F/06); and
Existing and Proposed Fourth Floor Plan (drawing no. LIF/4F/07).
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We further enclose 3 CD copies of the above drawings / Planning Statement - incorporating other
Supporting Statements (as requested in your letter dated 9 November 2011).

For clarity, please find enclosed a completed version of the Council's validation checklist.
We trust that this provides you with sufficient information in order to validate the application, and we
look forward to receiving written confirmation in this respect. In the meantime, please feel free to

contact me should you require any further information or clarification.

Yours faithfully,

LN~

Chris Watts
Consultant, DTZ




